
 

 

MEMORANDUM 

TO:  BCSS MEMBER SCHOOL ADMIN & AD’s 
FROM: JORDAN ABNEY, EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 
SUBJECT: CLARIFICATION ON UPDATED PHO ORDERS K-12 GUIDELINES 
DATE: JANUARY 25, 2022 
CC: 

 
 DISTRICT ADMIN, BCSS LEG ASSEMBLY MEMBERS, ZONE PRESIDENTS 

 
Today, Dr. Henry, the Provincial Health Officer announced the child and youth sports 
tournaments in the community can resume effective February 1, 2022.  
 
The current prevention measures for K-12 schools continue to require extracurricular 
sports tournaments to REMAIN PAUSED. We have been in discussion with the Ministry of 
Education and expect to have more clarity no later than Friday January 28, 2022. We will 
provide a further update as soon as information becomes available. 

As always, should there be any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact the BCSS 
office.  

 

 

 

 

  


